
 

 

 

 

10.30.2023  

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

Construction of the Revolution Wind project (the Project) has begun in your area, located in the Town of North 

Kingstown. The Project is being constructed by Eversource & Ørsted and its contractors and subcontractors. The 

first phase of onshore construction for the Project is underway. The route is roughly one mile-long and is within 

the Quonset Business Park, The Project will build a new substation which will interconnect to the existing 

Davisville substation. 

Later this week, crews will continue working on the onshore steel casing at 244 Burlingham Avenue, the onshore 

cable landfall site. If work is delayed, an updated notice will be provided to neighbors regarding the new 

schedule. 

 

What You Can Expect 

• Location of Work:  

o Construction activity will take place within the enclosed work zone at 244 Burlingham Avenue. 

• Traffic Management:  

o We coordinated and will continue to coordinate closely with town officials to maintain a safe 

and effective flow of traffic around Project work areas and to provide emergency access if 

needed.  

• Work Hours:  

o This work will take place in two phases, preparing and welding the steel casing will take place 

early in the week, starting Monday, October 30th. Beginning on Wednesday, November 1st, 

crews will begin hammering the casting until Tuesday, November 7th. Work hours will be 7:00 a.m. 

to 6:00 p.m. Crews will not be working on Sunday, November 5th. 

• Construction Activities:  

1. Preparation activities include welding of the steel casing 

2. The main work will result in some noise and vibrations as the casing is hammered out of the 

ground 

3. Equipment will include compressors, percussive hammers, steel casings, excavators, and 

telehandlers 

4. The hammering process will take approximately 3-4 hours per day but is subject to change 

based on ground conditions 

5. When possible, crews will look to expedite this process and minimize any disruption as much as 

possible 

 

 
 

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? CONTACT US! 

1-401-251-2207| Info@revolution-wind.com 

 

SPECIFIC CONSTRUCTION 
TO START IN YOUR AREA 

Revolution Wind is committed to being a good neighbor and doing our 

work with respect for you and your property. Keeping open lines of 

communication is important to us. If you would like to learn more about 

the Project, please visit our website and scan the QR code with your 

phones to sign up for updates. 
 


